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Children’s Church - Ages 3 to 10
	May 8th 
	Robin French

	May 22nd   
	Julie Striplin


Eat Out. Take Out. Help Out!

Hope du Jour, Tuesday, May 3rd. Dine at participating restaurants and help support the mission of Crisis Control to assist neighbors in crisis.  For a current list of participating restaurants go to www.hopedujour.org.
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PROVERBS

Wishing you God’s unending
favor, kindness and love this

and always.




[image: image3.jpg]- o
- o L4

ke BLESEINGS
e 7‘: ON YOUR
& B RIRTHDAY





	5/3

5/4

5/7

5/10

5/11

5/13

5/20

5/27

5/29

5/30

5/31
	
	
	Beth Clodfelter

Nancy Vanhoy
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    Union Cross
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Women on Mission ladies had their April email meeting on April 6th .  

APRIL WOM ACTIVITIES: 

· Hospice Ministry Note:  Once again very generous deliveries to both WS & HP Hospice Homes were made in April.      
· Inward Meals continued for some members of our church.

· Easter cards were sent by WOM to 15 shut ins.  

· Approval was given to providing 75 Easter meals for residents at the Winston-Salem Rescue Mission at a cost of $159.

· We also voted to using $700 of WOM funds to purchase Walmart food gift cards for the Baptist Children’s Home in Thomasville for their annual food roundup.

· It was decided that we open up collection for the BCH food drive to the congregation with emphasis on collecting paper products, spaghetti sauce, strawberry jelly, hamburger helper and pancake mix/syrup.  Collection baskets will be available through May 2nd for your donations.     

· Vote was taken among WOM members whether to continue meeting via email or go back to in person meetings.  The majority voted to continue email meetings but occasionally plan an in-person meeting, special event or social.
For Information Purposes:

Christine Shoe has reported that they were able to get Jon a power hoveround chair and she asked that I pass along her sincere thank you to everyone at UCBC who helped make this possible.  Also, she has reported that for the first time in over a year since his battle with Covid began, Jon was able to attend Easter services at their church although he is still confined to a nursing facility.  What a blessing for this family.  If anyone would like to see pictures of Jon in his new chair and of his first church visit, please let me know and I will be glad to share them with you.

Also, for UCBC ladies—we do hope to plan a fellowship event probably in June.  We are not sure yet what we will do but we will keep you updated.

“It is good to be blessed.  It is better to be a blessing” as UNION CROSS REACHES OUT TO SHOW HIS LOVE.

Jane Sutphin - WOM President


Attention seniors who are planning to enroll in college or community college this fall!  If you are a member or a child of a member, you are eligible to apply for our church’s scholarship. You will need to fill out an application form, write a personal letter of request, and a copy of your acceptance letter. Please call or email the church office to request the application form and submission instructions.  Deadline is May 31st.
Graduation Sunday will be May 29th.  We will recognize high school and college graduates on this special day. Please send the following information to the church office  ucbaptist@bellsouth.net by May 22nd with: graduates name, school/institution, degree, plans for the future, and whether or not you will be able to attend our Graduation Sunday celebration.


Dear Church Family,
We are so grateful for all the phone calls, text, visits, meals, thoughts, prayers, love, and support during such a difficult time as these, they mean the world to us. Thank you so much from the bottom of my heart. We want you know how much we love you guys and appreciate you.  Love, Hugo and Family
	Pastor Search Committee Update



The Pastor Search Committee has a candidate for Interim Pastor.  Rev. Benn Fleming who was Pulpit Supply on April 10th will be back to present the message on April 24th.  During announcements before Benn joins us in the sanctuary more details will be given. On May 1st, a ballot will be taken on whether you agree to call this candidate to serve our church. You will need to be present to vote.


Prayer Concerns: Margaret Baker, Hugo Casas, Judy Daniels, Rev. Wayne Eller (friend of Rick Slaydon), Don Farrow, Jerry Haynes (liver cancer), Ruth Hedgecock, David Hilton (Gary Hilton’s cousin), Cathy Honeycutt, Jeff & Joan Honeycutt, Richard Moody (Iley & Mary Anne’s son in law), Pastor Search Committee, Robin Scott, Jon Shoe, Larry Snyder, Bob & Bettie Spencer, Marilyn Stower (Carol Blakley’s friend), Bridgett Taylor (Melissa Little’s mother), and Lisa Young (brain tumor). 
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Scholarship





May Crisis Control Food Drive will be held at UC Food Lion on Saturday, May 14th at 10AM – 2PM.  May’s items are salad dressing & condiments. Their food pantries are often low on the following items:  cooking oil, spaghetti sauce, beef stew, canned meats, canned fruit, toothpaste, toothbrushes, potato flakes, box dinners, and baking items.


Hospice Emphasis Sunday will be May 8th.








